
Unsuccessful application outcome email 
 
Dear XXXX 
  
Ref No: LDIF 13 & 14 
Project Names:  XXXXX 
  
Thank you for providing additional information and the two videos which were 
considered by the Learning Disabilities 
Innovation Fund Grant Panel on Tuesday. 
  
Panel members made an immediate point that Dream Team members had not been 
asked to collaborate 
in the projects before the applications were submitted, so should any funding be 
awarded, this would need to be addressed. 
  
‘XXX’ project: 
Panel members described this project - to provide people with learning disabilities 
with a wellbeing toolkit - as ‘innovative and exciting’ and could see the potential for it 
to be shared at a regional level. 
  
‘XXXX project’: 
Panel members felt that the ‘XXXX’ project was unrealistic – partly because of the 
short timescale but also because of practical considerations of renting a house, such 
as ongoing maintenance and other requirements. 
 
However, they suggested that some of the life skills mentioned in this application 
could be incorporated into the first project. 
  
The Grant Panel recommended that you submit a revised application combining 
realistic elements from both projects including the following: 

• where the activities would take place 
• who would be doing the training? 
• how you envisage the Dream Team members involvement, and would they be 

paid? 
  

If you do wish to compile a combined application, please submit it by Friday 
8th October. There is no need to submit any further videos. 
  
Please contact us if you need any support with this. 
  
Thank you and kind regards 
  
Caroline 

  
Caroline Marmara 
On behalf of the LDIF Grant Panel 
 


